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This letter is in reference to our telephon versation o mae
of September 10, 1986, and a letter of the same \ —_ [T‘]?a"f?"
Mr. James G. Keppler. %%‘7\, Agdes /
Regarding our license no. 34-24346-01 for the posseééim
and use of radioactive material and devices for industrial 4
radiography, I would like to reiterate our situation: { f‘L/

(1) On August 25, 1986, our Radiation Safety Officer temminated
enployment with Abex.

(2) Since that time, the radioactive materials have been kept in

the designated storage areas, all keys have been collected and
are in my possession, and all control cables have been removed

from the area.

(3) We will not use these muterials or acquire new materials until
we receive approval from the MRC for a new radiation safety

officer.

(4) We hereby apply for an ammendment to our license to limit our
possession of the regulated materials for the purpose of storage
onl . The materials shall be stored in the storage area
desi mated in our license, and I shall be responsible for the
secu ity of the materials and devices.

For the ammendment detailed in item 4, I have enclosed a
check for $230.00.

If there are any questions regarding the details of our
situation or our request for ammendment of our license, please

contact me at (216) 323-2202.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely, By
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Division Metallurgist
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cc: D. E. Marteeny



